
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

September 3, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear parents and guardians: 
 
Albert Lacombe Catholic Elementary School is blessed to have a vibrant school council that 
works diligently to support and advocate for all of the students within our school community. Up 
until March of 2020, our meetings were scheduled to occur at the school monthly. Given the 
importance of the work that the school council performs for our school community, we feel this 
work must continue, but on a virtual platform for the beginning of the school year.  
 
On Wednesday, September 9, at 7:00 PM, we will be hosting our first online school council 
meeting of the year via Google Meet. Previously, our meetings have been open to any interested 
parent/guardian who wished to attend that has a child registered at Albert Lacombe Catholic 
Elementary. The same invitation is extended to our online meeting on September 9 at 7:00 PM. 
 
If you wish to participate, please contact the school at 780-459-4478 by Tuesday, September 8, 
and request the link for the September 9 School Council Google Meet. The links will be sent to 
the emails that we have on file for parents and guardians of Albert Lacombe students during the 
afternoon of Wednesday, September 9. 
 
I look forward to the continuation of the great work that our school council does for our school 
community. 
 
Yours in education, 

 
Mr. Allan Menduk 
Principal 
Albert Lacombe Catholic Elementary School  


